April 3, 2018
Dear Sir/Madam 
It is our pleasure to invite you to “Korean Peninsula at a Crossroads,” a forum on the rapidly changing security and geopolitical situation on the Korean Peninsula organized by The Korea Herald.
Taking place on April 19, ahead of the inter-Korean summit scheduled for April 27 and the US-North Korea summit, the forum will present insight into the latest developments as well as prospects for the epoch-making summits.
A panel of four leading experts and a moderator will present and discuss the most relevant issues of the day concerning the Korean Peninsula before opening the floor to questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Choi Kang, Vice-President at Asan Institute for Policy Studies, will serve as the moderator for the discussion that will follow presentations by: Dr. Kim Byung-yeon, professor at the Department of Economics, Seoul National University; Dr. Kim Hyun-wook, professor at the Department of American Studies, Korea National Diplomatic Academy; Dr. Kim Jae-chun, professor at Graduate School of International Studies, Sogang University; and Kim Won-soo, former UN Under Secretary-General and High Representative for Disarmament Affairs.

	
Title: “Korean Peninsula at a Crossroads”
Venue: L3 auditorium, The Herald Square, Huam-ro-4-gil 10, Yongsan-gu, Seoul
Date and Time: 4 p.m.-6 p.m., April 19, 2018
All proceedings will be conducted in English. 
Seating is limited to 100 people. 
Parking is not available.
Please send RSVP by April 16 to diplomatic affairs reporter Joel Lee (joel@heraldcorp.com/010-9914-6321) or business reporter Shin Ji-hye (010-9281-8863/shinjh@heraldcorp.com)
    



We hope to see you at this unique opportunity to hear leading experts discuss the rapidly changing security and geopolitical environment on the Korean Peninsula

Yours sincerely,
   
Shin Yong-bae
Managing Editor, The Korea Herald 

